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As we approach the summer, we hope you and your families are 

able to find some balance in your busy summer schedules. This 

summer marks the start of a lot of exciting new changes. We will 

roll out these changes throughout the next season and we thank 

you in advance for your patience and cooperation as we work to  

improve communication, efficiency, and the overall VBC  

experience.  

The biggest change you will note is our new email address: 

info@vacavilleballetcompany.org 

This email is replacing our former AOL email and will be used to 

send out production updates, rehearsal schedules, and now our 

newsletter!  

We will truly miss all the Company Members who graduated from 

VBC this past May and we look forward to welcoming an all new 

Company this Fall. Thank you to everyone who continues to  

support VBC—we are truly grateful for all you do! 
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Company Auditions 

Dancers from all schools are invited to audition for the 
2016/2017 Vacaville Ballet Company. Dancers must attend 

weekly ballet classes, maintain a 3.0 GPA, and be on pointe 
or have permission to promote to pointe. 

New Members will receive welcome bags and the 2016/2017 
Company portrait and new Member headshots will be taken. 

Nutcracker Auditions 

Calling all performers! Dancers of all ages and levels are  
invited to audition for our 2016 production of Nutcracker! 

 

Stop by our booth at the Fairfield  

Total Home & Garden Show! 

Enter for a chance to win two tickets 

to Nutcracker! 

Theater 

Workshop 

Vacav i l l e  Bal l e t  Company  Presents  

Saturday, July 23, 2016 
10:00am—12:00pm 

Registration 9:30am 

Royal School of Ballet 

Join Tom and Annie from VPAT for a theater intensive! 

Improve your stage presence and stage acting skills! 

Workshop is free for all Company Members and Non-

Company Dancers Grades 6 and Up.  

(Donations are welcome) 



Become a Volunteer 

VBC relies solely on the hard work and  

dedication of all our volunteers. We are always 

looking for volunteers with any variety of  

talents to offer! Interested in volunteering? Visit 

our website and download and complete the 

Volunteer Application. 

On Saturday, 

May 28th, 

our Company 

marched in 

the 59th  

annual  

Fiesta Days  

Parade. 


